
 

 

Hello Lilly, 

 

We are Silent Knightss, a nonprofit organization created to seek out causes and/or individuals that we are passionate 

about giving to. In 2020 we were obviously held back from any productive fund-raising events, so we decided to allocate 

just about all we had to what we named our “Charity Stimulus.” It’s been an ongoing effort that you can read more 

about here silentknightss.com/events-2/home-16/  

 

I am happy to award you with the enclosed check. We found you a perfect candidate to benefit from our efforts through 

the Charity Stimulus Program.  Working hard through the pandemic when many wont, and to continue to work hard 

when you could maybe find an easier way out is admirable! The fun of this program we are running is it allows us to 

meet people like you. We are looking to find the right people because we know they are out there. In meeting you, 

numerous times before, during and after this pandemic onsite, has been an inspiration. You inspire, and your spirit is a 

positive force to those you meet. This won’t replace your roof, but we hope it will maintain that awesome spirit of yours  

 

Again, we are happy to award you, please use it in any way you wish. You owe nothing in return. This is an award. Learn 

more about us at www.silentknightss.com  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carl Casperson 

Chief Operating Officer 

Silent Knightss Charity Organization 

The Good Deed Group 

https://silentknightss.com/events-2/home-16/
http://www.silentknightss.com/

